
Ignite Joy
James 1:2-3
2 Consider it pure joy, my brothers and sisters, whenever you face trials of many kinds, 3 
because you know that the testing of your faith produces perseverance. 

1. _____________ and _______________ God’s joy.

JOY STEALERS
1. Worry & Anxiety
2. Operating outside your lane
3. Unforgiveness
4. Entitlement

James 1:4
4 Let perseverance finish its work so that you may be mature and complete, not lacking 
anything. 

2. __________ for and _________________ to God’s Perspective.

James 1:5-9
5 If any of you lacks wisdom, you should ask God, who gives generously to all without 
finding fault, and it will be given to you. 6 But when you ask, you must believe and not 
doubt, because the one who doubts is like a wave of the sea, blown and tossed by the wind. 
7 That person should not expect to receive anything from the Lord. 8 Such a person is 
double-minded and unstable in all they do. 9 Believers in humble circumstances ought to 
take pride in their high position.

3. _____________ God’s joy.

Psalm 16:11 ESV
You make known to me the path of life; in your presence there is fullness of joy; at your 
right hand are pleasures forevermore.

Hebrews 13:16 ESV
Do not neglect to do good and to share what you have, for such sacrifices are pleasing to 
God.

Adam Dawson		          		         	     February 7, 2021 Adam Dawson	         		       	    	     February 7, 2021

Ignite Joy
James 1:2-3
2 Consider it pure joy, my brothers and sisters, whenever you face trials of many kinds, 3 
because you know that the testing of your faith produces perseverance. 

1. _____________ and _______________ God’s joy.

JOY STEALERS
1. Worry & Anxiety
2. Operating outside your lane
3. Unforgiveness
4. Entitlement

James 1:4
4 Let perseverance finish its work so that you may be mature and complete, not lacking 
anything. 

2. __________ for and _________________ to God’s Perspective.

James 1:5-9
5 If any of you lacks wisdom, you should ask God, who gives generously to all without 
finding fault, and it will be given to you. 6 But when you ask, you must believe and not 
doubt, because the one who doubts is like a wave of the sea, blown and tossed by the wind. 
7 That person should not expect to receive anything from the Lord. 8 Such a person is 
double-minded and unstable in all they do. 9 Believers in humble circumstances ought to 
take pride in their high position.

3. _____________ God’s joy.

Psalm 16:11 ESV
You make known to me the path of life; in your presence there is fullness of joy; at your 
right hand are pleasures forevermore.

Hebrews 13:16 ESV
Do not neglect to do good and to share what you have, for such sacrifices are pleasing to 
God.


